
 

 

Friday Flyer 2021 
Dear Walter Families, 
 
Today has been a day filled with fun; the children looked amazing in their Easter Bonnets 
and we made many more in school.  Jack and Jake came in so that no one missed out on 
their PE lessons and we changed the lunch menu to Friday’s as that is everyone’s favourite 
day.  Mrs Janes and Mrs Hemmings have become Easter Bunnies and we have all been 
enjoying the brighter weather!  Please remember that school closes an hour earlier today 
for each year group: 

Year 2: 2:00 pm 
Year 1: 2:05 pm 
FS2: 2:10 pm 
Robin: 2:15 and 2:30 pm 

Everyone in school has been learning about spring and have all become experts, so during 
the holidays I have a spring time challenge for you; can you spot these plants and animals 
when you are out and about in the fresh air over the break. 
 

   

Wood pigeon Cherry Blossom Blue bells 

   
Bumble Bee Baby lambs Wild baby rabbits 

 

 



   
Red Kite Ducklings Frogs and frog spawn 

   
Celandine Almond Blossom Blue tits 

Why not visit Chris Packham and the Spring Watch Team? 
https://www.facebook.com/BBCSpringwatch/videos/1646156228811212  
 
Easter Bonnets 
So many amazing bonnets came through the gates this morning; here are some 
photographs of the children in school today.  The winners will follow! 

   
Magpies Doves More Doves 

 

   

Some close runner ups Chicks in Robin Easter Bunny 

 

https://www.facebook.com/BBCSpringwatch/videos/1646156228811212


   
Zootropolis Working hard More amazing hats 

 

 
  

Some hats were heavy! Happy bunnies Spring is in the air 

 

   
Baby lambs Quick change A class full of chicks 

   
More Runners Up Thomas & the Easter Bunny Look at that smile! 



   

Pretty as a picture Impromptu designs Just in case! 

 
 
Our Winners! 
It was so hard to choose the winners as you can see from the photos above; however, 
below are the bonnets from each class.  They are all very worthy champions. 

   

   

   



 
  

 
After School Clubs 
We will be continuing running Energy Kidz as our after school provision permanently; it has 
proven to be very successful.  The children love it and the caregivers are very kind, good 
fun and professional.  There are plenty of spaces available; if you would like more 
information please contact info@energy-kidz.co.uk  We are also running our wonderful Rise 
and Shine Club from 7:30 -8:40 am each day.  If you would like to book a place, please 
contact Mrs Day on finance@walter.wokingham.sch.uk  
 
We have booked our Spanish Club from the beginning of the summer term for Year 1 and 
Year 2 children; if you would like your child to be considered for a place, please email Mrs 
Hemmings or Mrs Janes on admin@walter.wokingham.sch.uk  
 
 
Easter Egg Donations 

 

EASTER EGG DONATIONS FROM ONE FAMILY TO ANOTHER 
 
We have been completely overwhelmed by your incredible kindness and generosity; we 
have received so many donations from you that we can fulfil all the requests made as well 
as sharing eggs with our most vulnerable families and all of their siblings, older and 
younger!   We have also been able to provide a treat for our children who have suffered 
emotionally during lockdown and have found returning to school very hard. Hopefully 
receiving a gift at Easter will be a lovely positive experience for them.  We cannot thank you 
all enough. 
 
Lateral Flow Tests 
All families with school age children can apply for lateral flow tests, these are the tests that 
all of our staff are completing twice a week.  If you wish to have this option: please follow 
this link. https://www.gov.uk/government/news/all-households-with-children-of-school-aged-
to-get-rapid-covid-19-tests-per-person-per-week  
This is NOT a requirement for your child to come to school. 
 
Absence and isolation 
If you travel abroad (even though travel is prohibited), please ensure you isolate on your 
return.  You will need to isolate for 10 days – we will be able to provide home schooling for 
the isolation period. 
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And finally…. 
Have a wonderful holiday; enjoy seeing your friends and family but remember to keep safe.   

 
 
See you all on Monday 19th April 2021 at your usual start times. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Judy Wheeler 
Headteacher 
 


